
From: Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk <Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk>  
Sent: 31 August 2023 11:34 
To: Legister, Linda <Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk>; Business Licence 
<business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Cc: manuelrocha01@hotmail.com 
Subject: RE: D'Broa, 114 Chamberlayne Road, NW10 3JP - Police Representation  

 
Good morning Brent / Linda, 
 
As all parties are in agreement with the police conditions, police withdraw representations. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Phil 
 
CC Manuel – thank you for confirmation. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
From: Jose Manuel Rocha <manuelrocha01@hotmail.com>  
Sent: 31 August 2023 11:28 
To: Legister, Linda <Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk>; Graves Phil S - NW-CU 
<Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk> 
Subject: Re: D'Broa, 114 Chamberlayne Road, NW10 3JP - Police Representation  

 

Dear Miss Linda  
 
I can confirm the applicant agree with all the Conditions proposed by the Police  
 
Kind Regards  
Manuel Rocha  
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